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Sandor AOL Account <ringhoffer@aol.com> Wed, Aug 6, 2025 at 2:51 PM
To: andrea.jones@usda.gov
Cc: DRMS Chris Giraidi <chris.girardi@state.co.us>, linda@co.conejos.co.us

Hello Andrea, Chris and Linda...

I've been informed by Solitario management that they would like to postpone drilling at Cat Creek until next year (After
July 1, 2026). We have been doing some additional geologic mapping this summer and would like to incorporate that
data into our conceptual mineral model before putting a drill onsite. Moving forward, | plan on setting up an ePermitting
account for the project soon. Feel free to reach out with any questions anytime.

Regards,

Sandor Ringhoffer CPG, SME RM

303-887-2931
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